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Thank you to our school community 

Thank you for your patience as we have delivered the Bletchington Public School upgrade. The main construction 
works are now complete and students have been enjoying their new two-storey learning hub and ICT special 
programs unit since Day 1 Term 1 2023.  

Stage 2 of the upgrade will deliver:  
 
 a hall upgrade 
 refurbishment of existing learning spaces including support classes and multi-purpose areas 
 replacement of the Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) and 
 upgraded connecting walkways. 

Progress summary 

Work is continuing on Stage 2, with new electrical services installed and external works including cladding, 
structural steel and brickwork underway for the refurbishment of existing learning spaces and the hall. Please 
see map overleaf for Stage 2 work areas marked in pink.  

Winter holiday works 

Work continued during the Winter school holidays. These works included roofing, brickwork for the hall and COLA, 
and concrete pours for the refurbishment to existing learning spaces. Internal works were also undertaken with 
fit-outs consisting of flooring, joinery and installation of services.  

Next steps 

Work will continue on Stage 2 of the upgrade to Bletchington Public School throughout Term 3.  
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